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First name: Catherine

Last name: Fridey

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: To whom it may concern:

I would like to comment on the proposed Sandia Peak Ski Area Mountain Roller. I am against such a proposed

addition to the ski area. It would take away so much from the natural beauty of the area, and destroy some of the

native habitat that is so vital to the local wildlife. 

Thank you very much for taking into consideration my comments.

Best regards,

C. Fridey

Albuquerque 


